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I hope you all enjoyed Easter with all the joys of the Easter bunny and new life. Our main book this half term is “Toys in Space”, a story about what happens when you leave your toys out in the garden at night. In Geography we are “Exploring London”, finding out where London is and what fabulous sight you can see there. In Science we are learning about plants, what makes them grow and how can we identify them. In R.E. this term our question is “Who is a Muslim and how do they live? As part of our Maths we are counting in 2s, 10s and 5s so keep counting at home. We will also be learning Dodge Ball and fitness and in Computing we will be moving robots!
Whilst in Lawley, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, please bring their book bag in every day as we will be hearing your child read during the week. All children will have one phonics book, and one reading for pleasure book. New books will be sent home every Friday. Please can you write a comment about how they have read. For PE, all the children will have lots of opportunity to develop their strength, balance, coordination and agility through dance and games. Our set days are Tuesday and Friday, but due to the weather this might change. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the term. 
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. Our values for the year are: Hope, Community, Peace, Dignity, Wisdom and Joy. The children will be looking at how these values link to our topics and how they can display our values in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.
As well as Parents Evening this term we will be holding another Open Classroom - an opportunity for you to come and see our lovely classroom and the children’s books.
If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask. I am available at the end of every day.

Many thanks,
		Mrs Rhodes-Leader and Miss Jones
		Mrs Dallow & Mrs Buffery     


School Motto: Hope for ourselves, others and the world 
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